ACTA PHARMACEUTICA HUNGARICA

Welcome at the FIP-1984 International Congress in Hungary

Dear Colleagues from all over the world, friends and guests

There it is a great honour to me to greet in the name of the Hospitality Committee and of the Editorial Board of the Hungarian pharmaceutical scientific journal, Acta Pharmaceutica Hungarica" all the participants of the Congress F I P-1984 coming from five continents of the world.

As a mark of my personally respect let me allow to great the President of FIP André Bédat, the President of Board of Pharmaceutical Scienses Prof. Peter Speiser and the Secretary General J. M. H. A. Martens and all the members of

the presidium

In the life of our seventy two years old international society, this is the first time, that our country, Hungary was chosen, as the scene of the Congress. So thus it is a great pleasure to the Hungarian colleagues to take care of the organisation of the Congress in this year. Furthermore the higher representants of the Hungarian State and different ministries are present at the Congress, so they will express their appreciation of FIP's work.

The Hungarian Pharmacy which is welcoming you enjoys a long and fascinating tradition as in the pharmacy practice as in the pharmacy sciences Now there is a good opportunity to become more familiar with its details and to deepen

personal international contacts.

Last but not least I would like to express my best thanks to the colleagues at F. I. P. Secretary, and in Hungary for the hard work to prepare F. I. P.-1984 Congress in order to ensure successful work in the first week of September.

I wish to all participants a fruitful time and enjoyable visit with much pleasure

in Hungary.

Budapest, August, 1984.

Prof. Dr. Károly Zalai
President of the Hospitality Committee
and Vicepresident of F. I. P.